
HB 142 -- Low Income Exception to Tax Credit Rules

Sponsor: Dugger

Currently, any customer of an electrical corporation that has
received a Missouri Low-Income Housing Tax Credit or a Historic
Structures Rehabilitation Tax Credit is not eligible for
participation in any demand-side program offered by an electrical
corporation under the Missouri Energy Efficiency Investment Act if
the program offers a monetary incentive to the customer. This bill
specifies that this exclusion from eligibility will not apply to
low-income programs and participants in these programs.


